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2022 CONFERENCE UPDATE 

 

Dear ADM Family and Friends: 

       The ADM Planning Council regrets to announce the cancellation of the 2022 

ADM Conference of Music and Worship scheduled for July 17-22 this summer.  

Many factors such as the continuing spread of COVID infections, increased fuel 

and travel costs, and whether to mask or not to mask in social gatherings may have 

all played a part in a lower than expected and required number of registrants.   

If you have already registered, you will receive a full refund and be contacted by 

the DHM Office in Indianapolis.  Please feel free to contact Anne Marie Moyars at 

amoyars@dhm.disciples.org.   

       The Council and especially the 2022 Planning Team is incredibly sad to cancel 

this year’s totally planned conference being led by an outstanding group of 

clinicians and option leaders with another quality ADM experience. 

       Additional information will be sent and posted on the website, www.adm-

doc.org, when decisions are made concerning ADM’s future endeavors.  In the 

meantime, please stay connected with ADM via email, through the ADM 

Facebook page, and with others in the ADM Family! 

                                                              The ADM Planning Council 
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